GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
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d. Office of the Associate Director

September 25, 2013

Mr. William (Billy) Simpson, Chairperson
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 1 C06
1721 Euclid Street, N.W.

Washington, DC 20009

Re: Installation of Parking Meters
Notice # 13-121-TOA
1700 block of Florida Avenue, NW

Dear Mr. Simpson:

Pursuant to the “Administrative Procedure Amendment Act of 2000” D.C. LAW 13-249 (48
DCR 3491 April 20, 2001), the District Department of Transportation (DDOT) is required to
give a written notice of our intent to modify traffic and/or parking requirements. This letter is
being forwarded to you for the purpose of notification and solicitation of comments on our intent
to implement the following in your jurisdiction.

Currently, the 1700 block of Florida Avenue, N.W. has unrestricted parking on the north side.
A recent request from Planet Pet to install parking meters was received on September 5, 2013.
DDOT has agreed that this change will benefit their customers and the existing storage company
at# 1701. Therefore, the District Department of Transportation proposes to implement “One and
Two Hour Parking, 7:00am — 6:30pm, Monday through Saturday to better accommodate the
businesses.

All comments on this subject matter must be filed in writing, not later than thirty days (30) after
the date of this notice, with the District Department of Transportation (DDOT), Transportation
Operations Administration, , 55 M Street, S.E., 5™ Floor, Washington, D.C. 20003. If you
would like to check the status of this Notice of Intent (NOI), please visit DDOT’s website at
http://ddot.dc. gov/DC/DDQOT/Services/Notice+of+Intent

Sincerely,

i

j(,?}cub(—‘/\

~Katherine D. Jeffer n, Ph/
Associate Direct d
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